Meetings minutes of the WWCICC 20 Feb 2020  Puyallup, WA
Meeting came to order at 6:25 PM.
14 members were in attendance.
Introductions were made.
Old business: There was a misunderstanding among the membership concerning the twenty dollar fee paid for the January meeting.  The food was provided free to the chapter by the venue host and some members were under the impression that the meeting fee was primarily to pay for the food.  The chapter officers voted to give members the option of being refunded the January meeting fee if they so desired. Two members requested the refund and the rest did not.  The chapter officers decided that in the future all meetings will cost twenty dollars regardless if the meal was provided free to the chapter.  
New business: The chapter is still looking into becoming an ICC Preferred Provider.  This will cost the chapter $250.00 per year.  Steve Hart made a motion for the chapter to become a preferred provider and Robert Horton seconded it.  The membership voted to pursue ICC Preferred Provider status.
Justin Fox will be stepping down as treasurer.
Elections will be held in May.
The chapter needs a chair for the elections.
Reports:
Treasurer:  Gave the financial report.
Steve Hart: Giving a plumbing code class in Leavenworth next month.
President: Advised the membership to visit the chapter web site www.wwcicc.org
Raffle: The president won the cash pot of $42.00 and Steve Hart won a Bass Pro Shop gift card for $25.00 and a thumb drive.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting adjourned at 7:53 PM.
